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Testimonial 
 

 

Once again, I attended the Concert of the Three Cultures, organized by Arco 

Forum / Casa Turca on February 11 on C. García de Paredes 45. (Basílica La 

Milagrosa) 

I am very pleased to express my congratulations to the organizers for the event. 

From the opening and clarifying interventions to the completion of the concert, 

everything seemed excellent. 

On the part of the chorus, the selection of the songs was precious and full of 

tenderness. The interpretation of each of the four performers was magnificent 

and the timbres of their voice could not be better adapted to the theme at work. 

The simple accompanying role of the instruments of the age fulfilled its purpose 

to the fullest. The same context of the temple was very adapted to the stream of 

the songs. 

All this reflected in an impressed audience that contributed with prodigious 

facial expressions of overwhelm along side generous applause. 

For all these reasons, I once again extend my congratulations and sincere 

thanks to the directors of Arco Forum / Casa Turca for this invaluable gift. 
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